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It is that sunny time of the year again! Pembroke Regional Hospital has 

again been invited to participate in the ERMEP “Community Week”.   
This program offers first year medical students from the University of 

Ottawa the opportunity to experience a glimpse of rural medical 
practices early in their education.  This is a fabulous opportunity for the 
students and a great opportunity for our community to promote rural 

practices and their benefits. 
The students will be with us May 24 – 27, 2022. 

 
 

Please make the students feel welcome when you see them in our halls. 
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